
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: February 3, 2023 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 
 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Accept KR Deadwood Sherman St. 2020 LLC, 51, 53, 55 Sherman Street into 
the Ghost Mural Easement Program 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

KR Deadwood Sherman St. 2020 LLC has applied for the Historic Ghost Mural Easement 
Program for ghost murals located at 51, 53, 55 Sherman Street. This project will consist 
of one large interior mural, two wording murals on the south side of building three (The 
Adams Co. & Wholesale Grocers, and two wording murals on the back of two buildings 
(W.E. Adams and Webster). 

The Loan Committee has reviewed this request and recommend accepting these murals 
into the Historic Ghost Mural Easement Program. 

Recommend Motion: Move to accept KR Deadwood Sherman St. 2020 LLC into the 
Historic Ghost Mural Easement Program for murals located at 51, 53 and 55 Sherman 
Street.  
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